
CAMPUS MEETING
February 22, 2024

6:30  pm

We would like to invite you to our 

Topeka Charter
Auditorium

As Principal Chavez continues to ensure the safety of
students and staff before, after, and during the school

day, she would like to invite the community to
participate in a discussion about whether Topeka should

become a closed campus or to remain a modified
closed campus. We invite you to join her for a meeting

to discuss this matter in our school auditorium.

We hope to see you there!
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